2/12/92

From

M@ I I |© EVELYN DOWNS

Oil Conservarion Staff

N Vicki Roberson Specialist
Je Betwell 0&G Co.
P.0. Box 308

Andrews, TX 79714

Re: Langlie Mattix Woolworth Unit #503
Sec. 27, T24S, R37E

Vicki, I have checked with our data processing
person and he indicates the correct APl # for this
well is: 30-025-11244.

Also, I have verified the surface location of this
well and it is 1980/W and 660/N not 1780/W & 860/N
as it had been shown on the paperwork for some time.

Attached is a copy of the correct APl # and surface
location for your records.

0Oil Conservation Division
PO Box 1980, Hobbs, New Mexico 88241-1980




